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Remember Battle of the Atlantic

	The Bolton Sea Cadets will be having a small local Battle of the Atlantic observance ceremony this Sunday (May 4) at the Bolton

Cenotaph.

It will be between 10 a.m. and noon, and everyone is invited.

The Cenotaph is on Centennial Drive at the bottom of the north hill of Bolton.
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